
Durham Wildlife Trust         Wildlife Watch Update 
 

Funding from the Nineveh Trust has made a great positive impact to our 

Wildlife Watch Group Sessions. It enabled us to deliver a variety of sessions on 

our reserve, with tasks including:  

- Snails and slugs session, looking at facts and making slime 

- Fungi Hunt 

- Nuts and Berries session, including natural dying 

- Bird Song session and Easter egg hunt  

- Creating seed bombs and planting 

In these sessions, we have had an average 10-12 attendees, with supportive 

feedback from children and their parents of how engaging and enriching 

sessions are.  

Wildlife Watch continues to inspire young people, teaching them about wildlife 

whilst providing a space to make new friends.  

 

Thank you very much for providing us the opportunity to deliver these 

sessions.  

 


